
Based on scientific research, the IAOMT has developed rigorous 
recommendations for removing existing dental mercury amalgam fillings to 

assist in reducing the potential negative health outcomes of mercury exposure 
to patients, dental professionals, dental students, office staff, others, and the 

environment. The IAOMT’s recommendations are known as the Safe Mercury 
Amalgam Removal Technique (SMART).  Dentists who have obtained SMART 

certification from the IAOMT have successfully completed coursework related 
to mercury and the safe removal of amalgam fillings. 
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